
29 December 2021 6:20pm 

All staff email from Professor David G. Lloyd, Vice-Chancellor and President 

Dear Colleagues, 

With sincere apologies for sending an e-mail during the vacation period, I did want to remind 
you that about how we intend to manage university operations during the coming weeks. 

On Tuesday 4th January 2022, the University will re-open for business as usual for all our 
teaching and research activities and with all applicable physical distancing and Covid-19 
management protocols in place. 

We remain keen to afford as much flexibility as is practical.   

In that regard, where you can conduct your duties from home and have the formal 
approval of your line manager to do so (and have completed the necessary 
documentation) and where you then choose to do so, you will be able to work remotely. 

This arrangement will remain in place until 31st January 2022, enabling maximal flexibility 
for business continuity and operations. 

The Covid-19 FAQ site will, as always, carry the most up-to-date relevant information. 

In the meantime, go well, look after yourselves and one another. 

Best regards, and wishing you and yours a very happy New Year. 
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